

RRNF Minutes Wednesday 27th April

Present: Mike, Carlotta, Sarah, Alex, Neil, Tom, Lee

No issues from previous months minutes.

Matters Arising

Slack – A big learning curve for all but all seem positive about continue to use. Contact Gavin for further training.

Agenda Items

- A. Action Points from last meeting - The aims of the forum were agreed to be kept “general” although possible clarity on wording on 3, 5 and 7. Aims can get more specific or more detail added after future consultations. Alex to share leaflet copy with group. Sarah to read through and add thoughts.
- B. Constitution. Tom with help from Tabitha to upload finalised constitution to the website.
- C. Membership criteria OK and agreed.
- D. Organisation of Public Meetings – Fish Island one postponed for now. Future date TBC. Gavin and Andy to organise date for first public meeting at Stour Space. Lee to find venue south of the railway for next public meeting
- E. Community Engagement. All to populate matrix uploaded by Alex and Sarah with community groups and contact details. Alex and Tom to produce short slideshow to introduce Roman Road Neighbourhood Plan and Forum to community groups. All to contact community groups specified in matrix and arrange visits/phone calls to introduce the neighbourhood plan and forum with the help of slides produced by Alex. Neil to provide media to hand out in store. Tom agreed to speak to Gavin and Andy about public engagement around the first public meeting.
- F. Social Media. Tom to speak to Gavin and Andy. Item moved forward.
- G. Fundraising. Mike to agree a project plan. Mike and Sarah to collaborate.
- H. Review of Steering Committee achievements. Tom to speak to Tabitha.
- I. AOB. Planning Dept. Meeting with Tower Hamlets council on 18/19th May. Mike to arrange final date/time and co-ordinate who will be going with him. Suffragettes. Ongoing.

Next Meeting 11th May – 7.30pm at Kellys.

Minutes by Lee (Secretary)